
 

 

 

 

 

                                       
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

GENEROUS GIFT GIVING – SANTA FOR THE BUSH 
DOING IT FOR THE KIDS 

Scone Public School students in Years 4-6 were lucky enough to have received 
some wonderful gifts delivered to our school. The gifts were a generous donation 
organised through Sydney based businesses, Ray White - Lower North Shore 
Group, Olympus Sports – Neutral Bay, and Kidstuff – Mosman.   We are so 
gratefully for their generosity. 
 
We are so thankful to the organisers of this surprise visit.  What a way to finish the 
year! 
 

 
 

ASSEMBLY TIMES 
 

NO ASSEMBLIES 

DATES FOR THE 
CALENDAR 

   
18 Dec Last Day of Term 4 

 
 2020 DATES 

 
28 Jan  Staff Return 
29 Jan  Years 1- 6 Students  
              Return 
29 Jan Best Start Interviews  
             for Kinder 
30 Jan Best Start Interviews  
             for Kinder 
31 Jan Best Start Interviews  
             for Kinder 
 3 Feb  Kinder first day 10am 
12 Feb Swimming Carnival 
 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
HOLIDAY HOURS 

 
 9 Jan  9.30-12.30 
16 Jan  9.30-12.30 
23 Jan  9.30-12.30 

 

                      
 

CANTEEN ROSTER 
                         

Week 10 
 16 Dec Chris P 
 17 Dec Racheal J 
 18 Dec Racheal J 
   

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
This week we have been the recipients of the most wonderful generosity.  On 
Monday we took delivery of hundreds of gifts donated by Ray White Mosman and 
the Mosman community.  These gifts were given to our Stage 3 students who 
were very appreciative. 
 
Today we were extremely lucky to have two amazing people visit our school to 
raise the spirits of our students as part of drought relief initiatives.  Guy Sebastian 
and Steve Waugh.  These VIP’s spent nearly an hour with our students allowing 
them to ask questions and then we were treated to a concert with Guy Sebastian 
singing ‘Choir’.  The looks on the students faces was priceless.  Our whole school 
was buzzing with excitement for the rest of the day. 
 
As this is our last newsletter for the year I would like to wish everyone a wonderful 
and Merry Christmas and thank everyone for their support throughout the year.  
We look forward to a terrific 2020! 
 
Deborah Fisher 
Principal 
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CHRISTMAS GIFTS FOR STRATHEARN VILLAGE  
Tuesday morning our leaders went to Strathearn Village to deliver some Christmas gifts on behalf of the 
SRC. They represented our school with pride and brought joy to so many with the gorgeous ornaments the 
SRC made.  Take a look at our photos on the last page of this newsletter. 

 
 

SCHOOL COMMENCEMENT JANUARY 2020 
If any student will be on holidays and not attending school at the beginning of Term 1 2020, please provide 
written documentation addressed to Ms Fisher and hand in at the school office before the end of term 4, 2019.  
Thank you. 

 
PLANNING FOR CLASSES 

In planning for 2020 classes, we ask that any families who won’t be returning in 2020 please notify the office 
as soon as possible.  If you know of any new families who may be considering SPS in 2020, please ask them 
to contact the office on 02 65451049 to provide student details. 

 
 
 

UNIFORM SHOP SCHOOL HOLIDAY OPENING HOURS  
The uniform shop will be open during January for your uniform requirements. Opening hours will be 9.30am -
12.30pm on Thursday 9 January, 16 January and 23 January 2020.  The uniform shop can be contacted via 
email spsuniforms@gmail.com   

 
 
 

REMINDER FOR 2020 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS  
If you have siblings enrolling at Scone Public School in 2020 and have not yet provided all relevant 
documentation, please return your child’s Enrolment Form, Birth Certificate, Immunisation and 100 points 
Residential Address check ASAP. If you have any queries regarding these documents please contact the 
office.  
                                                              

LOST PROPERTY 
We have a number of unlabelled lost property items which have now been displayed outside of the library from 
this week until the end of term.  If you are aware of any misplaced items please come and have a look.  Items 
not collected will be donated to charity. 
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K – 2 FROLIC FUN 
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